
SPECIAL MEETING BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

GARDEN CITY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

ANNUAL BUDGET RETREAT 

Thursday, June 25, 2020 
 

 
 

Trustees Present:        Beth Tedrow, David Rupp, Dr. Blake Wasinger, Leonard Hitz, Dr. Merilyn 

Douglass, Shanda Smith 

 

Others Present: Dr. Ryan Ruda, President 

Amy McVey, Deputy Clerk 

Karla Armstrong, Vice President 

Colin Lamb, Vice President 

Marc Malone, Vice President 

Greg McVey, Director of Athletics 

Craig Lurtz, Transportation Coordinator 

Lachele Greathouse, Business & Technology Instructor 

Lance Miller, Network Manager 

Leslie Wenzel, Director of Advising 

Shajia Donecker, PR & Marketing Coordinator 

Toni Douglass, Community Member 

Andrew Knoll, IT Director 

Derek Ramos, Dean of Physical Planning 

Gabe Winger, JDAT Instructor 

 

 
The Board of Trustees met in special session at 6:00 p.m. on June 25, 2020, in the President’s Conference 

Room.  

 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 
Chair Wasinger called the meeting to order at 6:12 p.m. 

 

 
 

REVIEW/DISCUSSION: 
Trustees were provided a short summary of the financial and enrollment data and was reviewed by the 
administration with the board. Administration also provided three options for the board to consider for setting 
FY2021 budget at the July board meeting. 

No action was taken. 

 
 

 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
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Deputy Clerk  Secretary  Chair of the Board 

 


